
 
 

TEACHERS & PARAPROFESSIONALS 
HHH Families Need Your Support!! 

 
 

Join between now and October, 31, 2018 and one Teacher or 
Paraprofessional will receive a $100  VISA  gift card.  Winner will 
be chosen at random and announced at our SEPTA meeting on 
November, 14, 2018.             
 

HHH SEPTA is an independent PTA that provides support for all neurodiverse 
children and families throughout our school district. 

 
*Please sign up online at hhhsepta.org or drop off your membership form at 

your school in the SEPTA mailbox. Membership is $10.00. 
 

For more information, please contact VP of Membership: Laurie Tow at: Lauriet631@gmail.com 

 

 
                                         

HHH SEPTA 

Supporting Everyone’s Potential To Achieve  
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